
Tender Heart High School, Sector 33-B, Chandigarh 

Notice- Post ‘Independence Day’ Holiday 

                                                                                   Dated : 09.8.2022. 
 

Dear Parent/s, 

It is to inform you that Tuesday, 16
th
 August, 2022 (being Post Independence Day) 

will be a holiday in school. 

 

Principal 
 


